
CHILMARK CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Will hold a ZOOM Public Hearing on Tuesday May 17th at 9:00 AM, under the 

Wetlands Protection Act, M.G.L.c.131, Section 40 and the Town’s Wetlands Protection 

By-law, on a Request for Determination of Applicability filed by The Chilmark Harbor 

Department for 51 Basin Road (AP 21-1). 

 

The work involves grading around, construction of ramps, and general repairs to the 

Menemsha Comfort Station and the addition of shell material around the building.   

 

All documents regarding this application can be found online at: 

https://www.chilmarkma.gov/conservation-commission/pages/active-applications 

Please see the online agenda (on website) or e-mail kshemeth@chilmarkma.gov for 

Zoom information. 

 

 

 

 

Please run this Legal Notice in the May 1, 2022 edition of your fine paper. 

 

 

Please invoice:  

Chilmark Harbormaster 

PO Box 119 

Chilmark, MA 02535 

 

harbormaster@chilmarkma.gov 
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